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Circular Head Council Announce New General 
Manager  
 

Circular Head Council is pleased to announce the appointment of Ms Vanessa Adams to the 
role of General Manager for a four-year term. 

Circular Head Mayor Daryl Quilliam said “The appointment follows a nationwide 
recruitment process, which attracted a selection of quality applicants. Vanessa brings with 
her a wide range of experience from senior leadership positions within Local Government 
across Australia and the UK.   

Vanessa’s leadership in innovation and organisational transformation will help guide the 
organisation through a period of change and assist Council and the community to grasp the 
opportunities ahead,” said Mayor Quilliam. 

Ms Adams is currently Director Corporate and Community Services at Byron Shire Council 
and will be moving to Tasmania to take up the position in late April, early May. 


